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Brunswick Housing Authority Staff and Officers 

 
Today, the KBK Consulting Group (KBK), in conjunction with Brunswick Housing Authority (BHA) 
in Georgia, announced a new partnership to help improve living conditions and economic 
opportunities for BHA residents.  BHA and KBK have put in motion an innovative plan to restore 
economic resources to BHA residents and dramatically improve their housing units. 
 
For the past ten years, KBK has been working in communities around the country to help address disparities 
in employment, small business creation, and health care through community events and workforce and 
small business support programs.  The Brunswick Housing Authority, under new leadership, has a bold plan 
to improve the quality of life for its residents and restore them to economic independence. 
 
“We are excited to work with the Brunswick Housing Authority to employ innovative solutions to improve 
the lives of BHA residents,” said Kevin B. Kimble, Esq., Principal of KBK. 
 



   

  
 
About KBK 
KBK’s mission is to connect its clients to other successful individuals and organizations to help them surpass 
their goals.  KBK believes the right public/private partnerships can help disadvantaged communities build 
wealth and thrive in the modern economy. 
 
About BHA 
The Brunswick Housing Authority strives to provide improved living conditions for very low and low-income 
families while maintaining their rent payments at an affordable level.  BHA’s mission is to return its residents to 
financial and economic independence through impactful and compassionate means.  For more information, see 
https://www.brunswickpha.org/about-us.  
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